
 

 
 
 
 
 
TO: National Executive Committee 
 Department and Chapter Commanders and Adjutants  
 
FROM: Douglas K. Wells, Jr. 
 
DATE: May 1, 2024 
 
SUBJECT: New Department and Chapter Websites 
 

 
DAV is pleased to announce that our new Department and Chapter Websites are now 
fully operational.  Should you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to the 
Membership Department at membership@dav.org or 1-888-236-8313. 
 
Thank you for all you do to help keep our promise to America’s veterans. 
 
 
 

With gratitude, 
 
 
 

Douglas K. Wells Jr. 
National Membership Director 
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